Hoërskool Sedaven

Tel: (016) 342 0501/2 Cell: 082 893 3928 (principal)

082 893 3929 (finance)

Fax: 086 624 4110 (principal)

086 245 9400 (Admin) Web: <u>www.sedaven.co.za</u>





High School

P O Box 197 HEIDELBERG

1438

Gauteng, R.S.A.

Email: principal@sedaven.co.za Admin: principal.sec@sedaven.co.za

1 April 2021

Dear Parents,

Greetings in the Almighty Name of our soon returning Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ.

This letter serves to bring to your attention the following:

1. PTA Executive Meeting

The PTA executive will be holding its first meeting on Wednesday, 7 April 2021. Should you have any suggestions on what can be done to take the school to a higher level of excellence and performance, you are welcome to share it with the Chairperson, Mr Ngwenya or the Secretary. The School Board has approved three projects for the school namely, vegetable garden, chicken run and fish farming. The school will start with the vegetable garden. Your suggestions and inputs are solicited for this project. Assistance from parents is needed to fundraise towards the garden infrastructure such as fencing and the irrigation system. Your suggestions may be forwarded to the Chairperson or Secretary.

2. Security Measures

The Northern Conference Sedaven Estate in conjunction with the school strives to ensure that the school is highly protected and safeguarded. Please refer to the enclosed letter on our security measures.

3. Term 1 School reports

Reports will be issued at the beginning of Term 2. This is because the assessment patch of the SASAMS has not been made available by the Department of Education.

Yours sincerely

Mr L. Silumesi

Principal